
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
To: All Media 
Att: News Editors 
For immediate release 
 
18 January 2023 
 
 
MEC CHILOANE TO ANNOUNCE 2022 GAUTENG MATRIC RESULTS 
 
Gauteng Education MEC Matome Chiloane will on Friday, 20 January 2023, announce 
the province’s 2022 matric results at Soshanguve East Secondary School in Pretoria.  
 
This announcement will include the awarding of top performing matriculants from the 
Class of 2022 within specific subjects.  
 
Gauteng Education Head of Department Edward Mosuwe will host a National Senior 
Certificate (NSC) technical report briefing at the venue before the formal event begins. 
 
The technical report briefing will provide a detailed analysis of Gauteng’s current NSC 
performance through various aspects, as well as in comparison to previous years. 
 
 
Members of the media may attend as follows: 
 
Date:   Friday, 20 January 2023 

Time:   Technical Report Briefing 08:30 AM 
Formal Event   09:00 AM 

Address: Soshanguve East Secondary School 
  1138 Ingwamza Street, Block XX, Soshanguve East 
 
 
For more information, contact the Gauteng Department of Education’s 

Spokesperson, Steve Mabona on 072 574 3860. 

  

For more updates regarding GDE related news and information, follow us on our 

website and social media platforms: 

 

Facebook: The Gauteng Department of Education 

Twitter: @EducationGP1 

Instagram: @gautengdepartmentofeducation  

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Department of 

Education's portal at www.education.gauteng.gov.za  
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